
 

                
 

Riverside recognizes that our staff has been under tremendous stress 
during this pandemic. We want to provide you with an opportunity to 

break away for a few moments in order to regain some calmness. Take a 
moment for yourself and visit our new Lavender Room located in the 

Room of Magic, Room B306.  For your safety, housekeeping cleans the 
Lavender Room throughout the day.  However, please use the wipes and 

hand sanitizer provided to clean your area before and after your visit.  
The code for the New Lavender Room is 8507. 

 

                 


